
 
 
 
 
 

 

EMAIL SENT SEPTEMBER 4, 2018 

Dear Students, 

  

Many of you may be wondering as you arrive on campus what we’ve been up to over the 

summer months, particularly behind the library where you will notice significant construction 

underway, just off of Brescia Lane. As we formally announced last January, Brescia will open a 

new state-of-the-art Academic Pavilion in the Fall of 2019 that will house new food labs, sensory 

and research laboratories, multi-tiered classrooms, an active learning classroom, an expansive 

student lounge and a community gathering space. This space has been designed to meet the 

ongoing learning, teaching and research needs of our students, faculty and staff and it’s an 

exciting milestone for Brescia. 

  

Over the course of the next year, you will receive ongoing updates as to the progress of this 

exciting initiative. For now, we ask that you take caution on campus and remain outside of the 

cautionary fencing that has been placed around the exterior of the construction site. With safety 

on campus remaining a top priority at Brescia we have had to re-locate our accessible parking 

spaces to the upper parking lot, just outside of the Mother St. James Building; please note that a 

few additional accessible parking spots have been added to that lot. 

  

To learn more about the latest chapter in our story, and to view images of what the Academic 

Pavilion will look like upon completion, visit our website.  

  

Marianne  

 

 

http://brescia.uwo.ca/about/academic-pavilion/

